
 

2023 RING THE BELL FOR FINANCIAL LITERACY AND INVESTOR 

PROTECTION 

 

 

 

On Friday, 6th October 2023 DSE joined other stock exchanges in the world to mark 
"Ring the Bell for Financial Literacy" in celebrating the World Investor Week i.e. 
2nd to 8th October 2023.  
 
The event was officiated by Dr. Charles Mwamwaja, Commissioner for Financial 
Sector Development, Ministry of Finance who was hosted by Madam Mary Mniwasa 
- Ag. CEO of DSE. 
 
The major theme of this year's event was "Sustainable Finance" to underscore the 
need for the world to start taking deliberate actions including undertaking initiatives 

to address several environmental calamities arising from climate changes. 
 


